
3/16/20 


To All Ironmen,


Due to today's order requiring everyone in our 
county (Santa Clara County), and five other 
counties, to shelter in place for three weeks, the 
pro shop and the golf course are closed. See the 
attached notice posted at the pro shop.


Also attached are the current championship 
standings and this week's checklist.


Stay safe out there.


Best Regards,
Bill Travis Ironmen Secretary


